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The 18th of September is getting closer and NMIOTC’s 8th Conference on Cyber 

Security in Maritime Domain will take place as planned at NMIOTC premises, Souda Bay, 

Crete (Greece), starting from 08:30 with the registration.  

The detailed schedule, speakers list and the latest version of the tentative Agenda will 

always be available at the following link. 

As a kind reminder, completing the registration process is mandatory (due to 

security reasons) to have access to Souda Naval base and to the conference: 

All the participants are requested to sign up to NMIOTC event portal in website 

using the link https://nmiotc.classter.com/Actions/Registration. A signup 

confirmation message will be received to the email provided during the sign up 

process, along with the respective credentials. Afterwards, login to 

https://nmiotc.classter.com and register to the 8th NMIOTC Conference on Cyber 

Security in Maritime Domain by using the “Application Management” function at the 

top left corner of the portal main page. Registration status can be verified within the 

portal. If you encounter any problem during registration process, please contact 

studentadmin@nmiotc.nato.int. 

Further logistic details and information will be available soon in our website. 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU IN THE PICTURESQUE ISLAND OF 
CRETE!!! 
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